
★ Students cannot use public transportation after entering Korea, so 
they must find out transportation before entering Korea. ★

▶ Use your own vehicle (including when driven by another person) or 
transportation exclusively for overseas entrants (exclusive buses, 
KTX, quarantine taxis, etc.) according to the guidance of the local 
government, and general public transportation is prohibited to 
prevent the spread of the COVID-19.

▶ When moving one's own car (including driving and moving by 
another person), avoid physical contact such as shaking hands with 
pick-up person, and comply with quarantine rules such as sitting on 
the right side of the rear seat.

    - The pick-up person must wear mask and ventilate the vehicle 
periodically while moving.

▶ When using transportation (bus, train, taxi, etc.) exclusively for 
overseas entrants, thoroughly disinfect your hands, and comply with 
quarantine rules such as prohibiting food intake and refraining from 
conversation.

Guidance on how to move to self-quarantine after entering Korea

⚫ Inquiries about overseas entrants using public transportation.
   Contact: 1577-2600 (Incheon International Airport Customer Center)
   Department in charge: Transportation service team.

⚫ Incheon International Airport website.
   https://www.airport.kr/ap_cnt/ko/svc/covid19/trport/trport.do

https://www.airport.kr/ap_cnt/ko/svc/covid19/trport/trport.do


⚫ Quarantine taxi
   Incheon: 1600-0425 (Incheon Airport Call Ben)
   In other areas, you can contact the local public health center or 

search the Internet.
   You can make a reservation by phone or online.


